Minutes of the Economic Development Committee
Meeting September 8, 2016
Attendees:  Pat Rice, Judy Horten, Sarah Zmistowski, 
The meeting was called to order at approximately 6:38 pm. Sarah made a motion to approve the minutes of June 16th and the motion was seconded by Judy, the minutes were approved unanimously.
· Business Networking Event: Most of the meeting was focused on the planning for our September 21st networking event. The items discussed were: (1) budget-do we have the money in this year’s budget to host the event? (2) Presenter- Cary Weston –does he need computer, screen, IT connection and get a more defined theme for his talk for construction of flyer (3) food items- Trade winds, Ragamuffins, Stone House Café (4) Contacting businesses (5) Make up new flyer Action items: Pat will check with Mark on budget and also contact Cary Weston to clarify topic and any AV needs. Sarah will arrange for 4 dozen cookies, ice/cooler and pick up on day of event, Pat will order from Trade winds and Judy will pick up food on the day of event, Pat will also get drinks (water and soda), Pat will order and pick up the GF sandwiches from Ragamuffins. All members will use their same lists as the first event to contact businesses with a few exceptions. Chuck’s business will be distributed as follows: Pat will contact Flaggs, Erik will contact Jon Parker at Veazie Self Storage, Sarah will contact Central Maine Storage and Judy will contact Dave Wardrop at Golden Forestry Services. Pat will compile a new list with these changes. Judy indicated that Jackson Oil is disbanding and should be soon taken off the list. Pat will make up new flyer for event.

· Penobscot River Whitewater Nationals Regatta: Judy gave a recap of the Regatta and told of the events of the day. Judy also sent a thank you note on behalf of the committee to the people that allowed the participants the right of way through their land.


· Other items: Judy noted that Eastern Maine Medical Center has a recruiting committee and that they most often recommend or showcase Hampden as a place of residence. Judy suggested that we could make a pitch to this committee in the future. Pat also mentioned the need to recruit another committee member since Chuck retired ideally, a Veazie business person.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Next meeting: - The next meeting date was set for Wednesday October 26, 2016 at 6:30 pm. There was a motion to adjourn by Sarah and seconded by Judy- the meeting adjourned at approximately 7:29 pm
